March 23, 2009

Dana Ferris
Senior REO Manager
Accredited Home Lenders
1101 Greenwood Blvd Suite 201

Lake Mary, FL 32746
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow us to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009
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We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Jane Larkin
Executive Vice President of REO
American Home/Option One
4600 Regent Blvd, Suite 200

Irving, TX 75063-1730
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Melissa J. Adelson
Structured Finance, MBS Business Manager
Bank of New York Mellon
One Wall Street

New York, NY 10286
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009
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We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Tracey McShane
Carrington Mortgage Services
1610 East St. Andrew Place, Suite B150

Santa Ana, CA 92705
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009
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We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Bonnie S. Boards
Vice President and Homeownership 

Preservation Officer Chase
1 East Ohio Street IN1-9736

Indianapolis, IN 46277
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009
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We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Irwin Rosen
Vice President
Chase Mortgage Services, Inc.
950 Third Avenue, 23rd Floor

New York, NY 1002
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Richard Vaughn and Molly Merchant
Citi
1100 Town&Country Road, Suite 400

Orange, CA 92868
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Lisa Hoffman
AVP
Citi Residential Lending Inc.
3800 Citigroup Center

Tampa, FL  33610
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Corporation Service Co.
Countrywide Financial Group, Inc.
50 Weston Street

Hartford, CT 06120
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Brian Kennedy
Manager - REM Dept
Countrywide Home Loans
4500 Park Granada

Calabasas, California 91302
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Karina Buitrago
Litigation Specialist - Litigation Dept.
Countrywide Home Loans
4500 Park Granada

Calabasas, California 91302
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Andrew Gissinger
President
Countrywide Home Loans
4500 Park Granada

Calabasas, California 91302
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

David Combs, Trust & Custody Administration Manager

Global Transaction Banking

Trust & Securities Services

Structured Finance Services
Deutsche Bank National Trust Company
1761 East St. Andrew Place

Santa Ana, CA 92705
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

March 23, 2009
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· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Seth H. Waugh
Chairman
Deutsche Bank Securities, Inc.
60 Wall Street

New York, NY 10005
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

James Young
Manager - REM Dept
GMAC Mortgage LLC
One Meridian Crossings, Suite 100

Minneapolis, MN 55423
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Anthony Renzi
Manager - REM Dept
GMAC Mortgage LLC
1100 Virginia Drive

Ft. Washington, PA 19034
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Stacy Register
Greenpoint
2300 Brookstone Center Parkway

Columbus, GA 31904
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Mary Fran Felion
REO Closing Specialist
Home Loan Services, Inc.
150 Allegheny Center IDC 24-060

Pittsburgh, PA 15212
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Arthur Q. Lyon
President
Home Servicing Corporation
1620 East Roseville Parkway

Roseville, CA 95661
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Mike Perry
Vice President, Manager, Default/Special Servicing
701 Corporate Center Drive, Suite 300

Mail Code NC4743

Raleigh, NC  27607
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Mario Fegan
Impac
1401 Dove Street

Newport Beach, CA 92660
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Diane Schneider
Senior Asset Manager/ REO Department
IndyMac
7700 W. Parmer Lane, Bldg. D

Austin, TX 78729
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Sandra Castille
Litton Loan Services
4828 Loop Center Drive

Houston, TX 77081
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Joseph Laigaie
VP/Cash Management, Investor Accounting & Claims
Litton Loan Services
4828 Loop Center Drive

Houston, TX 77081
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Leigh Ann Hammonds
Portfolio Manager
Morgan Stanley - US Residential
3701 Regent Blvd., Suite 200

Irving TX 75063
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Alfred Marrone
Ocwen
P.O. Box 785055

Orlando, FL 32878-5055
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Registered Agent for Ocwen
Ocwen
2711 Centerville Road, Suite 400

Wilmington, DE 19808
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Valerie Clark
Saxon Mortgage Servicing
4708 Mercantile Drive North

Fort Worth, TX 76137
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Anthony T. Meola
Chief Executive Officer
Saxon Mortgage Servicing
4708 Mercantile Drive North

Fort Worth, TX 76137
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Scott Elkins
Select Portfolio Services
3815 S West Temple

Salt Lake City, UT 84115
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Dennis Cook
REO Vice President
Select Portfolio Services
3815 South West Temple

Salt Lake City, UT 84115
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Thomas A. Renyi
Chairman
The Bank of New York
One Wall Street

New York, NY 10286
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Elizabeth M. Stohr
President
U.S. Bancorp Community Development Corporation
1232 Washington Ave, Ste 200

St. Louis MO 63103
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Karen J. Canon
Vice President
US Bancorp Community Investment Corporation
800 Nicollet Mall

Minneapolis, MN 55402
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Stacey Elliot
Washington Mutual
9200 Oakdale Avenue

Chatsworth CA 91311
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Reed W. Ramsay
President
Wells Fargo Financial America, Inc.
800 Walnut Street

Des Moines, IA 50309
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Jill Shawhan
Wells Fargo Home Mortgage
1 Home Campus

Des Moines, IA 50328
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

March 23, 2009

Bryce Fendall
Assistant Vice President
Wilshire Servicing
14523 SW Millikan Way, Suite 200

Beaverton, OR 97005
Dear Sir or Madam:

Our community, along with the nation, is enduring some of the most trying times in half a century due to the collapse of the financial sector that lies at the heart of the current economic crisis.  This crisis was led by, and continues to be fueled by the collapse of the residential real estate industry.

As a city we have felt the effects with the loss of jobs and subsequent loss of homes, sensitivity rubbed raw by the steady rise in vacant and/or foreclosed properties and a marked decrease in revenues necessary to support essential city services.

We believe that we all must act together to protect these foreclosed properties as assets fundamental to the restoration of a vibrant economy. Hence, the City of New Haven is seeking to enlist your corporation in this mutual endeavor by asking you to:

· Register your foreclosed properties in accordance with the City’s Residential License Ordinance through Livable City Initiative, (contact Vivian Rodriguez (203) 946-6437 for information), which will allow use to assist you in keeping you abreast of the condition and to contact you in the event of an emergency.   

· Secure your vacant properties to limit your liabilities and the possibility of illegal activities.

· Perform the necessary ‘code related’ repairs on the buildings to help with the elimination of blight and the promotion of health and safety.

· Keep responsible tenants in place…an occupied house is in the best interests of both the City of New Haven and the property owner.

March 23, 2009

Page Two

We believe you have been responsible neighbors and partners in the past and will continue to be so. Let us work together to maintain our neighborhoods and the value in these properties in this time of economic hardship. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Cathy Carbonaro-Schroeter, Deputy Director Administrative Services, who will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

John DeStefano, Jr.

Mayor

cc:  CT Corporation System, Agent 

       File

